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May 12, 2025

To whom it may concern:
The Sturgeon Lake Minor Hockey Association (SLMHA) requires that all volunteer Coaching Staff and On Ice Volunteers must have a Police Record Check and Vulnerable Sector Check done prior to December 1st of the current hockey season. This record will be valid for two seasons with Sturgeon Lake Minor Hockey.
This is required for any bench staff, or volunteers that will be on the ice with direct contact with the players. 
Please complete a Police Record Check and Vulnerable Sector Check for the following SLMHA volunteer:

Volunteer position to be held: ________________________________
Sincerely:
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Chris Fournier,  President, SLMHA
president@sturgeonthunderhockey.ca 705-731-7800
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